
From: Susan Varn   
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 3:39 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net metering settlement 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

________________________________ 

 

We have lived in NH for over 50 years and are proud of our state’s participation in the 
adoption of clean energy practice and policy. 

 

We installed solar panels years ago, and founded Kensington’s Energy Committee to help 
other residents take advantage of this cost-saving, forward-thinking, economically sound 
technology. 

 

Net energy metering is an important part of this evolution, and the proposed settlement in 
Docket 22-060 is an essential, timely program. 

 

We strongly urge you to support and implement the NEM settlement. 

 

Respectfully, Susan and Jim Varn 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


